
 

 

Ticket Sales Recital 2025: 
 

Hello dance parents! 

 

We will again be using “On the Stage” to sell our 2025 Dance Recital Tickets! 

Tickets will go on sale on Monday, April 28th, at 10:00am! Tickets are sold on a 

first come, first serve basis. 

 

The dance recitals are on Sunday, June 8th, 2025, at the brand-new Howard T. 

Herber Middle School in Malverne. The theatre was just completely renovated, and 

LRC will be one of the first shows to ever take place in the gorgeous new theatre! 

There is an 11:00am show and a 3:00pm show. Tickets are $12.00 each, with a 

small service charge applied per ticket. The ticket price shown covers not only 

your seat, but the dance recital video that will be provided to everyone after the 

show, along with professional photos taken of the dancers at dress rehearsal! 

 

When purchasing tickets, you will be able to select your desired seat using a map 

of the Howard T. Herber auditorium. There is wheelchair accessible seating 

available as well. Please check the show orders to see which show/shows your 

child is in (11:00am and/or 3:00pm) to ensure you are purchasing tickets to the 

correct performance! Exchanges can be made, if necessary, but there are no 

refunds for tickets.  

 

Please be aware, there is absolutely no videotaping or photography at the 

recital. Not only is it distracting to the students and audience members, but there 

will be a videographer there to do it for you. We are very fortunate that Lynbrook 

TV will be filming and posting our shows for everyone’s viewing pleasure this 

year. So please sit back, relax, and enjoy the LIVE show! 

 

Ticket link -  
https://our.show/lrcrecital2025 

 

https://our.show/lrcrecital2025

